

13th December 2023

Dear Phase 2 Hadley Parents

Hadley Phase 2 Christmas Jumper and Christmas Hat Day Wednesday, 20th December 2023

On Wednesday, 20th December all Phase 2 students can wear a Christmas jumper and, or hat during the school day. This will replace their regular school jumper and the rest of the uniform will remain as normal.

Your child is not required to do this at all, however if they wish to then we would ask that they donate £1 which will go towards the **Oasis Community Hub Christmas Hamper appeal.**

Many people are struggling more than they ever have before with household incomes being stretched to the max. Therefore, this small donation will allow you to support others and make a difference to those most in need in your local community.

Oasis staff and volunteers will do their best to make sure that no family or young person living or engaging in our community project goes without this Christmas.

Yours sincerely

Tony Peel, Deputy Principal Phase 2